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July 25, 2018 
 
G. Kotsifas,  
Managing Director, Development and Compliance Services and Chief Building Official 
 

I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on July 24, 2018 resolved: 

That the following actions be taken with respect to the 5th Report of the Community Safety 
and Crime Prevention Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on June 28, 2018: 

a)            the request for a report and draft by-law to the appropriate standing committee, 
to provide for the requirement of bicycle helmet use for all children under the age of 18 in 
locations beyond what is legislated currently, including: parks, nature trails, private and 
public spaces, sidewalks, daycares, etc. BE REFERRED to the Civic Administration for 
review; and, 

b)            clauses 1.1, 3.1, 5.1 to 5.3 and 6.2, BE RECEIVED.(2.5/11/CPSC) 

 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/kmm 

 
 

cc:  O. Katolyk, Chief Municipal Law Enforcement Officer 
 M. Hicks, Executive Assistant to the Managing Director, Development &         
    Compliance Services & Chief Building Official 
 Chair and Members, Community Safety and Crime Prevention Advisory         
    Committee 
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